Sitterson Hall Dedication

Dedication ceremonies for J. Carlyle Sitterson Hall will be held on University Day, October 12, 1987. An open
house for University faculty, staff, and alumni will be held on Sunday, October 11,

Sitterson Hall is designed to provide sophisticated communication support for the education and research programs of
the Computer Science Department. It is equipped to handle video and integrated voice-data signals and is wired with
fiber optic and coaxial cables. Six interconnected local area networks link close to 100 graphic workstations to
support the rescarch efforts of the Department’s 120 full-time graduate students.

The building's 74,000 square feet provide space for offices, two teleclassrooms, several conference areas, and six
laboratories: the Microelectronic Systems Lab, the Microelectronics Design Lab, the Graphics and Image Processing
Lab, the Communications Research Lab, the Natural Language and Text Processing Lab, and the Software Systems
Lab.

The programs for the Sunday open house and the dedication on Monday are as follows:

Sunday, October 11 — 2:00 p.m. (Open House)

Welcome and Introduction — Jay Nievergelt

History of University of North Carolina Computer Science Department — Frederick P. Brooks, Jr.
Dedication of C, Hugh Holman Teleclassroom — Frederick P. Brooks, Jr.

Dedication of Lib Moore Jones Conference Room — Frederick P. Brooks, Jr.

Remarks — William A. Speary, Jr.

Unveiling of Frederick P. Brooks, Jr. Bust — Lib Moore Jones

Refreshments

Tours — 3:00-4:00 p.m.

Computer Science Alumni Meeting — 4:00 p.m., C. Hugh Holman Teleclassroom

Monday, October 12 — 2:00 p.m. (Dedication)

Welcome — Christopher C. Fordham, 111, Chancellor

Remarks — C.D. Spangler, Jr., President

Remarks — Robert C. Eubanks, Jr., Chairman, Board of Trustees
Remarks — Gillian T. Cell, Dean, College of Arts and Sciences
Introduction — Jay Nievergelt, Chairman, Computer Science Department
Address — James B. Hunt, Jr., Former Governor of North Carolina
Remarks and Introduction — Samuel R. Williamson, Provost

Response — J. Carlyle Sitterson, Kenan Professor

Building Dedication — Christopher C. Fordham, III

Reception and Tours

For more information, contact Jeannie Walsh, 962-1816 (or send electronic mail to walsh@unc.UUCP).
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